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Dear Families,  
 
We are pleased to offer you another opportunity to share in your child’s learning. There will be a Class 

Assembly for the parents of Heron Class children on Monday 18th March 2024.  The assembly will take 

place in the school hall at 9:00 and will last for approximately 30 minutes.  

 

This meeting will be an opportunity for you to share the learning your child has been doing in class in a 

range of curriculum subjects. We hope that you can attend this special assembly to celebrate your child’s 

achievements. 

Parental partnership in all aspects of your child’s development is valued greatly at Moat Farm 

Infant School. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs. D. Walker 

Headteacher 

 

Class Assembly 

 

I will/ will not* be able to attend the Class Assembly on Monday 18th March 2024  

*(please delete) 

 

Child’s Name_________________________Heron Class 
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